
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 10, 2020



TOPCA EXECUTIVE

Mary Simpson Heather Doyle Mark Kostel Donna-Dee TothGavin Clark



HOUSEKEEPING

RECORDING

Tonight’s presentation will be recorded for accuracy.

MICROPHONES

Please ensure your microphone remains muted until it is your turn to speak

QUESTIONS & COMMENTS

Please hold all questions until the end of each speaker’s segment.

If you have a comment or questions during the presentation, feel free to use 

the Chat button and we will raise your point before moving to the next 

presentation.



AGENDA

7:00 pm Annual General Meeting Begins

▪ Quorum Confirmed

▪ Agenda Approved

▪ 2019 AGM Minutes Approved

▪ Executive Summary

▪ Vote on Membership Fees for 2021

▪ 2020 Financials Reviewed

▪ Slate for 2021 Presented

7:30 pm Jake Pedler – Port Credit BIA

- Here’s what YOU can do to support our Main Street Corridor

7:40 pm Lisa Prime – Prime Strategies Group

- What it takes for new developments to deliver sustainable streetscaping

7:50 pm Councillor Stephen Dasko

- Updates on key issues in Ward 1 / Q&A

8:15 pm Annual General Meeting Concludes



Executive Summary

• Collaborated with other Ratepayer groups in discussions 

with developer putting in an application to develop the 

Dixie Mall site.

• Spoke with developer Light Point who propose an 17-20-

storey rental building on the former Planet Organic site.

• Participated in the Region of Peel  2041+ Official Plan 

Review

• Attended the City of Mississauga’s 2020 Official Plan 

Review

• Contributed to Councillor’s weekly calls to discuss 

neighbourhood concerns during COVID restrictions.





• We have brought in a number of our members to attend 

virtual meetings presented by FRAM and by Edenshaw 

regarding development surrounding the Port Credit GO train 

station.

• Coordinated teams to help remove invasive plant species 

around the Adamson Estate.

We have worked hard to share updates on key issues with our 

membership, providing them with opportunities to get directly 

involved, or simply remain in the loop on issues that impact Port 

Credit.



MEMBERSHIP FEES

✓ MAINTAIN - $5.00

✓ INCREASE - $10.00 / PERSON

✓ INCREASE - $10.00 / HOUSEHOLD



FINANCIALS



2021 SLATE

The Executive proposes the following slate of candidates for election to two-year terms at the November 10th, 
annual meeting:

• Gavin Clark

• Donna Dee Toth
• Mark Kostel

The following members of the Executive have one year remaining on their 2-year terms and are not up for re-

election this year:

• Mary Simpson

• Heather Doyle

Long-term TOPCA executive member, Dorothy Tomiuk has stepped back this year, to focus her efforts and 

energy on the newly launched Mississauga Cycling Now! committee. We thank her for her vision, her energy, and 
her years of tireless dedication to keeping the residents of Port Credit informed and engaged.























THANK YOU!

JOIN, RENEW, DONATE AT:   TOPCA.NET


